
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 

• 30th January – NYC intro meeting 

• 7th & 8th February – Sister Act Jnr 

• 9th February – Trust Collaboration 
Day – School Closed to students 

• 12th February Half Term 
 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 
 

Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@ShrewsburyAcademy for a wealth of 
content, from student, staff and school 
celebrations, to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 

To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS NEWS 

      | Shrewsbury Academy, Corndon Crescent, Shrewsbury, SY1 4LL 
      | 01743 276700 
      | info@shr.mmat.co.uk 
      | shrewsburyacademy.co.uk 
 

Dear Families 
 

As part of our website advertised calendar/term dates, students are requested to study from home on Friday, 

9th February 2024, as part of our Trust Collaboration Day. This day enables us to bring together key thinkers 

and leaders from across our schools to develop Trust strategy together. This work benefits all children and 

young people and moves our Trust towards our shared goals.  

Our secondary schools will be closed to students on Friday, 9th February 2024, who will be required to study 

from home (including Year 11). Work will be set for these days and more information will follow nearer the time.  

School will also be closed to students for the next Professional Development Day on Friday 19th February 2024. 

Whilst we acknowledge this is not ideal, I thank you for your ongoing support. 

Wishing you a productive week ahead. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    
 

   Mr Jim Taulor 
Acting Headteacher 

Sunday, 21st January 2024 

 

 

 

 

Top Revision Tip 2 

https://www.shrewsburyacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/13/2020/10/Parent-Top-Tip-2-Encouraging-

Independence.pdf  

House Logo Competition 

Some time ago, our wonderful students entered a competition to name our school houses.  Finally, we 

have the winners below, that have been reproduced to display around the school.  Well done to Dylan, 

Elli-Mai and Ruby!  These look amazing! 

    

The Big Show Returns! 

We look forward to welcoming you to 

performances on 7th and 8th Feb. 

 

Collaboration Day 

What is a Collaboration Day? 

The Staff Collaboration Day gives schools the opportunity for staff to work 

together on enhancing the curriculum, developing more exciting learning 

opportunities, and developing creative learning spaces so that all children 

and young people who come to Shrewsbury Academy can thrive. 

Will school still be open? 

School will be closed to all students for this day.  However, we will be 

providing work that covers our students’ curriculum. More detailed 

information about what is being set and how to complete it will be 

released in due course. 

How do I access my child’s free school meal? 

If your child is eligible for benefit related free school meals, you will 

receive a meal voucher, which you will either receive during the Spring 

half-term following the break. or you will receive a separate voucher via 

email. This will be clarified closer to 9th February. 

 

Remember to contact Mrs Lutz for 

the Stationery Shop. 
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